


Pastor’s Information

Full Name Reverend IAN VILORIA MARIANO

Nation PHILIPPINES Region SEVEN Ministry 
Period

First Quarter of 2022

Contact Number GLOBE NETWORK: (+63) 927-732-1097

Address MAHAYAHAY ROAD, BANKAL, LAPU-LAPU CITY 6015, PHILIPPINES 

Family (Name, 
age,
relationship...)

MYLENE M. MARIANO, 40 years old, WIFE 



Reports/Updates



We have three seminarians this year. They will be assigned soon to our church 
planting ministries. Please help us pray for the expansion of God’s kingdom.



Needed finishing 
touches



Repair 
Completed 

this April



Comfort Room 
was repaired



Sign board 
was put up



Two young people were baptized and two 
teenagers were confirmed their faith.



OUTREACHES
done by our 
seminarians





Snack time!



Events/Occasions



Youths Outing 
last February



Bible Study for 
youths



A Comfort for 
the bereaved 

church 
members



Sharing God’s 
love during Love 

Day



Pastors’ 
Fellowship last 

February



Rev. Ian 
Mariano is the 
Moderator this 

year. He 
ordained three 
Pastors of the 

Visayas 
Presbytery.



The 51st 

Visayas 
Presbytery 

Meeting was 
held last 

February 21, 
2022 in 

Gracepoint 
Church



During the 51st

Visayas 
Presbytery 

Meeting, our 
youths 

presented 
worship dance 

and choir



Pastor Ian 
Mariano 

shared the 
gospel during 

the 18th

birthday of  
Arwen, one of 

our church 
youths.



Gracepoint 
Church 12th

Anniversary_1



Gracepoint 
Church 12th

Anniversary_2



GOOD FRIDAY WORSHIP SERVICE
April 15, 2022



Easter Sunday
April 17, 2022



Easter Breakfast



Prayer 
Concerns 

1. New areas for outreaches will be settled.

2. Church Planting in Talisay City.

3. Land slides in Leyte this April. Pray for the 
comfort of the survivors and the missing 
bodies will be found.

4. More souls to win.



THINGS TO BE 
THANKFUL FOR

1. Thanks God that we will have an additional new 
qualified teacher for our outreaches and we 
found two prospect areas for children ministry.

2. The repair for church roof, comfort room and 
others were completed.

3. All the church events this first quarter were 
successful.

4. We have two church workers who committed 
this year for preaching and teaching ministry.



End of slide
We always mention Pastor Jeonghoon Choi and the Jamsil
JoongAng congregation in our prayer. Thank you for the love 
and support. Thank you and God bless you!


